Sent: 26 December 2020 16:33
To: Planning

Subject: Objection to Planning Application 2020/1732/P: Installation of
telecommunications equipment at roof top level to include 12 antennae, dish
antenna, cabinets etc. at Highstone Mansions, 84 Camden Road, NW1 9DG

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

For the attention of Joshua Ogunleye
Case Officer

London Borough of Camden
Planning Department

Dear Joshua Ogunleye
Objection to Planning Application 2020/1732/P: Installation of telecommunications equipment at roof
top level to include 12 antennae, dish antenna, cabinets etc. at Highstone Mansions, 84 Camden Road,

NW19DG

T am e mailing to make an objection to this planning application to install telecommunications equipment on
the rooftop of Highstone Mansions.

T am a resident of Highstone Mansions. This application has just been brought to my attention.

As a resident I think that in line with the previous objections that this application should be refused on the
basis that:

This is a sensitive site in the Regents Canal Conservation Area. The installation will be obtrusive and to the
detriment of the visual amenity of the conservation area.

The locaility is already well served by Telefonica/O2 and Vodafone within a 250m to 300m radius of the
site, thus the installation is unnecessary.

The installation would adversely affect the health of residents.

There has been a complete lack of consultation with residents at Highstone Mansions with regard to the
application hence this late letter of objection.

T request that this letter of objection is taken into account.
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Yours sincerely

Pierre d'Avoine

Pierre d’Avoine

44-45 Highstone Mansions
84 Camden Town
Camden Town

London

NW1 9DY



